Till

OZAR HATORAH, Inc.

SOCIETY FOR JEWISH YOUTH EDUCATION IN THE MIDDLE EAST AND NORTH AFRICA

411 FIFTH AVENUE . NEW YORK 16, N. Y.

HEAD OFFICE

September 10th, 1964

Rabbi Norman Lamm The Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York, N. Y.

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

It gives me much pleasure to extend to you a cordial invitation to join the Board of Directors of the Ozar Hatorah.

Cognizant of your contributions to the development and promotion of Torah education in this and other countries, I feel that your personal affiliation with our cause will likewise advance our Holy objectives among the Jewish children in the Moslem lands.

Looking forward to many years of fruitful cooperation, I am confident that you will accept this invitation and remain with best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

OZAR HATORAH, INC.

Isaac Shalom President

MH:1a